NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

O’Donnell Independent School District will hold a public meeting
on Thursday, January 18, 2018 at 6:45 p.m. for the purpose of
discussing the District’s School Report Card for the 2016-2017
School Year.

The meeting will be held in conjunction with the regularly
scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees. The meeting will be
held at the administration building located at 400 Small Street,
O’Donnell, Texas.



